
KCPX r B Radio 
KC PXT- 

March 10, 1960 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2 Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thanks very much for your most complete report of reception 
of our signal on February 21, 1960. We seem to have been 
getting out pretty well this winter, have had reports from 
as far away as Australia, :few Zealand and Sweeden. 

Our antenna is directional and radiates only about 1000 
watts in your direction. Didn't think we would have much 
chance to get through the interference in your area. 

Our call used to be KDYL as you know. The station was 
purchased by Columbia Pictures on December 8, 1959, and 
the call changed to KCPX on December 21. Have not had 
new QSL cards printed but will send one as soon as they 
are available. 

Thanks again for the fine report and good luck. 

Very trul yours, 

,l.Í 
A. . s nderson 
Director of Engineering 

ALG/jd 

COLUMBIA PICTURES ELECTRONICS CO.,INC. 
130 SOCIAL HALL AVENUE SALT LAKE CITY II, UTAH RHONE DAVIS 2-5681 


